
Re: Proof of Provincial Attestation Letter (PAL) exception  
 

Dear Officer, 
 

I am a current study permit holder continuing my post-secondary studies at the University of Lethbridge 
and need to extend my study permit. I have included a Verification of Enrolment Letter from the 
University of Lethbridge as proof of my enrolment for this application.  

Since I am applying to extend my study permit to continue my studies at the same level of study and the 
same Designated Learning Institution (DLI), I qualify for a PAL exception listed on the IRCC website.  

 
Please see a screenshot of the IRCC exception list below:  

 


